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Ref:APNS/2012/242      December 13, 2012 

 

To:  All Member Publications 

 All Accredited Advertising Agencies 

 

Sub: Suspension of Sindh Government Advertisements 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We have to inform you that the Government of Sindh has failed to clear the reported dues of our 

member publications despite various communications and assurances. 

 

We have therefore decided to suspend the business of Sindh Government with effect from 

December 15, 2012. Therefore ads of Sindh Government will not appear in member publications 

in their issues of December 16, 2012 and thereafter. 

 

We have to advise you that if you receive any display / classified advertisement of any 

department of the Sindh Government, please refer the same to the APNS and do not publish 

without approval of the APNS Secretary General or the Executive Director to avoid confusion or 

ambiguity. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

(Masood Hamid) 

 Secretary General 


